Government of Karnataka

(Public Works Department)

Office of the Assistant Executive officer
Department of Public Works
Sub-Division Bangalore South

Ref No: Sr,No,Sakania/Lo.e/UvikafTasha/ZOZ2-23/,,?/1 69 Date: > IFE 2023

Reference: 1) Their letter dated:04/02/2023.
2)Assistant Executive Engineer Public Works Department
Guna Warama Sub-Division Bangalore South Letter No:/1496 Dated: 08/02/2023
3) Government Circular No.Lo E 59 BED2019 Dated: 29/10/2020

To,
Swaminarayan International School
Bangalore

Subject: Regarding issuance of building Safety Certificate
In relation to the above, to issue a security certificate that the building of Swaminarayan International
School Bangalore at Mysore road,near Pepsi Factory,Kaniminike, Kumbalgodu post,Bangalore560074 is
safe Request through reference letter 1.As per reference (2), the Assistant Executive Engineer, Public
Works Department, Quality Assurance Sub-Division, Bangalore South and Branch Officer of this office
have inspected the building and given a report that the building is safe in all respects and to run a school
in the said building as per the National Building Code.
This is hereby confirmed and certified as per reference 3 circular.
Faithfully,
Signature/-
Assistant Executive
Engineers
Public Works, Dept
Sub-Division Bangalore
South
A Copy is forwarded to the Executive Engineer, Public Works, Department Division, Bangalore South,

Along With this Letter for the prescribed fee D.D.N0.000943 Filed as Attached

Assistant Executive Commissioners
Public Works, Dept

(Sub-Division Bangalore South)



